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October 14, 2016 
 

RE:   CALL FOR FEDERAL AID PROJECTS: FISCAL YEAR 2020 
 
Dear Task Force Members: 
 
The Oakland County Federal Aid Task Force met on October 11, 2016 and issued a 
call for projects in the following categories:  Restoration, Resurfacing, 
Rehabilitation (RRR) as well as Restoration, Resurfacing, Rehabilitation and 
Reconstruction (4R) projects for FY 2020.  Project application submissions are due 
no later than Friday, January 13, 2017 at 4:00 PM. 
 
Submit to: 
Road Commission for Oakland County 
Attn: Sarah Plumer 
Planning and Environmental Concerns Dept. 
31001 Lahser Road 
Beverly Hills, MI  48025 
 
Forms 
Please note that the 3R and 4R Project Activities Cost Estimate (PACE) form is 
available as a fillable Excel file which will perform calculations automatically.  Also, 
construction activity costs should be generally in line with MDOT’s most recent Pay 
Item Code costs.   
 
The Project Priority Rating Packets for 3R and 4R Projects have been updated and 
were approved at the October 11, 2016 Federal Aid Committee meeting.  Please 
ensure submissions are completed on the current worksheets by downloading 
them from our website at www.oaklandfac.org and navigating to “Forms”. 
 
Surface Transportation Program – Urban (STPU) Target 
SEMCOG anticipates the STPU target for FY 2020 to be approximately $16 million. 
 
Set-Asides 
The Funding Committee sets aside $2 million in STPU funding each fiscal year for 
gravel road paving projects on county roads, as well as $500 thousand for urban to 
rural transfer. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the forms or the process, please contact Sarah 
Plumer at SPlumer@rcoc.org at 248-645-2000 extension 2215. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David A. Evancoe, AICP/ASLA 
Chairperson 
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